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                                                                                                          Monday 13th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: School Clubs 

 

We are pleased to offer the following after school clubs during the Summer Term 

(Monday 17th April – Friday 14th July 2023).  

 

Following valuable parental feedback to expand our extracurricular activities, we 

have organised for outside specialists to come into school and offer some new and 

exciting clubs for the children to join.  We have subsidised the costs for these clubs to 

make them more affordable for you. However, we are confident that the modest 

price will not deter you from booking these compelling activities. 
 

To ensure that we maximise attendance at all clubs, for this term we will charge £12 

per block (less than £2 per session.)  If you have any questions about this, please 

speak to a member of the office staff or Leadership team. 
 

All after school clubs will be open for live bookings on Monday 13th March at 4pm. We 

urge you to check you know your Arbor login details before this and will close once 

all spaces have been allocated via Arbor. 
 

Please see list of clubs and year groups available below 

 

Day Club Year Group Spaces 

available 

Area Time 

Monday Girls Football Year 1-6 20 Muga 3.30-4.30 

Monday  Boys Football Years 1-2 20 Bottom Hall 3.30-4.30 

Monday Music Club Years 3-6 15 The Groves 3.30-4.30 

Tuesday  Dance Years 1-2 20 Bottom Hall 3.30-4.30 

Tuesday  Chess Years 3-6 15 Beech Class 3.30-4.30 

Wednesday  Tennis Years 3-6 20 Muga 3.30-4.30 
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Wednesday Spelling Years 1-6 15 Forest 

Room 

3.30-4.30 

Thursday Gardening  Years 3-6 15 Top Hall 3.30-4.30 

Thursday  Keyboard Years 4-6 8 The Groves 3.30-4.30 

Friday Multisport Years 1-6 20 Lower Hall 3.30-4.30 

Friday Football Years 3-6 20 Muga 3.30-4.30 

 
 

Extra-curricular activities have been proven to help with a child’s confidence, personal 

skills, making new friends and academic achievement. It is therefore vitally important 

that we encourage our children to attend these clubs. 

 

Behaviour Expectations: 

When children are attending after school clubs at Woodhill, we expect them to 

demonstrate a high standard of behaviour just as we would during school time. Our 

school behaviour policy will be shared with all outside agencies that provide these 

sessions and the same steps applied where appropriate to encourage children to 

make positive behaviour choices and get the most out of their session. If we feel that 

a child’s behaviour is persistently impacting on the learning and enjoyment of other 

children in the group, parents will be informed and there is the possibility that the child 

could lose their place in the club. Refunds will not always be provided in this instance 

- it will be dependent on the number of children on the waiting list. 

 

If you need any assistance, please contact the office as soon as possible on 

telephone 020 8854 5055 or by email info@woodhill.greenwich.sch.uk  

 

With best wishes 

 

 
 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 
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